
A Grateful Tribute to  
Deacon Albert Dacanay and Mrs. Delia Dacanay  

and the 5 pm Saturday choir 

 

With deep gratitude and warm appreciation, we extend our 

sincere thank you to Deacon Albert Dacanay and Mrs. Delia 

Dacanay for their 16 years of dedicated service to our parish 

community - Deacon Albert for his compassion in service to 

the Church, and Mrs. Delia’s leadership of the Saturday 5:00 

PM choir which has been equally inspiring. Through music 

and ministry, she has uplifted hearts and enriched our 

liturgies with grace and joy. 


